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Our next Parent Partnership meeting takes place on Friday 2nd February in our 

community rooms.  We are always keen for new members to join.  Please come along if you can.  

 

Have you noticed our new Rag Bag bin at the front of the school? Thank you for the donations 

you have already made.  As a result of these we have raised £39 for school already! The bin has 

now been emptied so please add to it again and help us continue to raise money for school. 

 

We have joined with Ladywood Leisure Centre and can now offer a Breakfast Club there which 

is free of charge for a maximum of 30 children.  The club runs from 7.30am each day and is 

staffed by the leisure centre and 2 of our learning assistants from school. Children receive 

breakfast and then play games in the sports hall before school staff walk them to school for 

8.50am.  Spaces are filling up quickly so if you are interested can you please let the school 

office know and someone from the breakfast club will be in touch with you. 

 

It has been lovely to see so many children wearing full school uniform this term.  Thank you for 

supporting us with this.  If you do not have the purple jumper/cardigan, please let the school 

office or class teacher know as we have a number of these in school.   

 

We have a number of children with food intolerances and allergies in school.  As a result we are 

a NUT FREE ZONE so please check that snacks or lunch items are totally nut free.  This 

includes many chocolate spreads such as Nutella.  Should children have items containing nuts 

with them accidentally, we will remove these to the office for collection and contact you to 

arrange for an alternative.  The risk of cross contamination for some of our children is highly 

significant so we appreciate your support with this. 

 

Head lice and nits are very common in young children and their families.  They don’t have 

anything to do with dirty hair and are picked up by head-to-head contact.   Please check your 

child’s hair regularly for head lice.  Treat head lice as soon as you spot them and ensure you 

complete the full treatment.  There’s no need to keep your child off school if he/she has head 

lice.  For further information on how to spot and treat headlice please visit the NHS website 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/ 
 

 

Please have a lovely week, everyone.  Take care and look after yourself and your family. 
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